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Welcome back from half term. I hope you managed to enjoy the week away from school and managed to have some fun. I 
know some families visited the Dreaming Trees exhibition in Howard Davies Park, it was such a lovely experience. I think I 
spotted a few of our children when I visited one evening!  
We now have 6 weeks to further our learning and I have already seen some fantastic learning taking place around school. We 
have so much planned for this half term and the children will be busy. Thank you for your continued support with your 
children. 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent Consultation Meetings 
It was lovely to see so many parents in school for our teacher meetings. If you didn’t get the chance to speak to your child’s 
class teacher, please contact them to see what you can arrange with them. It is important that you understand how your 
child is progressing now that we are past the mid-year point.  
 
 
Y5 States Chamber 
Year 5 had an interesting visit to the States Chamber this week. The learnt about how our government works and got to sit in 
the seats of our states members. Before the visit, they had prepared a debate about homework and argued their points 
brilliantly. Well done year 5. 

 
 
World Book Day 
Next Thursday is World Book Day. A reminder that the dress code this year is Bedtime. Bedtime is just a great time to read. 
It’s relaxed, comfortable and very enjoyable.  Children are invited to come to school dressed for bed – preferably carrying 
their favourite bedtime story (and possibly their teddy!) Obviously – please make clothes weather suitable, as it will be March 
(so shoes, not slippers and warm jumpers underneath or over the top of PJs.). If you do not wish to come in costume, school 
uniform is absolutely fine 
 
 

Star of the week 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week: 

Reception -   Tommy      Year 1 - Rafa        Year 2 – Bailey               Year 3 - Diego  

Year 4 - Matty               Year 5 – Lilly      Year 6B – Thomas             Year 6G – Simon 

http://www.springfield.sch.je/


Reception Class 

Reception had an amazing trip to Capital House to see the Trinity Buoy Wharf Drawing Exhibition. Here is a picture 

of the children drawing The Sperm Whale.  

 
Family Quiz Night 
Our next HSA event is our Quiz Night that is taking place on Thursday 30th March at 6pm. This promises to be a fun evening 
with questions to test all the family. There is also a picture round and a music round for you to have a go at. Details will be 
sent out shortly in a separate letter.  
 
Red Nose Day – 17th March 
We will be selling the red noses again for comic relief from next Monday (27th). They are £2.50 each and during next week, 

we ask that children only buy one nose each, this makes sure they all have a chance to buy one if they want. From 6th March, 

if you want to buy more for family members then this will be possible.  

The theme for the day (17th March) is ‘Red to toe’ so the children will be able to come to school in red clothing etc….to 

support this. Donations will be collected and sent straight to the charity. 

Tortoise Takeover 
We are taking part in the tortoise design competition and display organised by Durrell Zoo. Children have one more week to 
get their shell designs to Mrs Green and the winners will be able to paint their designs onto our huge tortoise that will then 
go on display across the island. It is similar to the gorilla trail from a few years ago. Good luck and get designing.   
 

 
 
Second Hand Uniform Sale 
We will be holding another uniform sale next Thursday in the school hall. The sale will be open from 8.15am – 9.00am and 
2.15pm – 3.00pm. All items very reasonably priced. If you have any uniform that you would like to donate, this would be 
really appreciated.  
 
Book Donations 
We are continuing with our weekly free book give away for the children which is very popular. Children can choose a book 
that interests them and get to take it away for their own reading collection. Our supply is starting to run low so we would be 
extremely grateful for any donations of good quality reading books that your children have finished with. Any donations can 
be dropped off at the school office. Many thanks for your support. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 

 

Mal Robson 

Headteacher 

 



 

Tickets are still available: Tickets 

 

Dates for the diary 

 

    

Date Event 
2nd March World Book Day   

2nd March Second Hand uniform sale   8.15 – 9.00   and  2.15 – 3.00 

8th March Y6 parents meeting - Statutory test preparation     3pm and 6pm 

9th March  Swimarathon 

17th March Red Nose Day – Comic Relief    

22nd March Y4 Brass concert for parents   2.15pm 

30th Mar HSA Family Quiz Night    6.00pm – 7.30pm 

3rd April – 16th April Easter Holidays 

17th April INSET Day – SCHOOL CLOSED 

1st May Bank Holiday – SCHOOL CLOSED 

8th May King Charles Coronation – SCHOOL CLOSED 

9th May Liberation Day – SCHOOL CLOSED 

11th May Y5 Bikeability 

15th – 18th May Y6 National Tests 

22nd - 26th May Y6 Activity Week 

24th – 26th May Y5 St Aubin’s Fort 

29th May – 2nd June Half Term 

6th June Y5 Bikeability 

29th – 30th June Transition Days 

21st July End of Term 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/callums-cup-charity-football-match-tickets-474619027287?utm-campaign=social%2Cemail&utm-content=attendeeshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-source=strongmail&utm-term=listing

